
Council Order: 2023-052   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard 

October 16, 2023 

 

 

Payment of Prior Year Unpaid Bill 

 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer $193.12 to pay certain the prior year 

unpaid bill, as identified in the chart below: 

 

Explanation:  The final invoice arrived after July 1st, 2023.  This is for three 3x5 Purple 

Heart Flags that fly outside Town Hall.  We order three at a time to ensure we have backup 

flags available.   

 

 

 


